
 

County Council Meeting – 9 February 2016 
 

REPORT OF THE CABINET 
 
The Cabinet met on 15 December 2015 and 2 February 2016. The report from the 
meeting held on 2 February 2016 will be circulated following that meeting.  
   
In accordance with the Constitution, Members can ask questions of the 
appropriate Cabinet Member, seek clarification or make a statement on any of 
these issues without giving notice. 
 
The minutes containing the individual decisions for 15 December 2015 meeting 
are included within the agenda at item 10. The minutes of the 2 February 2016 
meeting will be submitted to the next County Council meeting.  Cabinet 
responses to Committee reports are included in or appended to the minutes.  If 
any Member wishes to raise a question or make a statement on any of the 
matters in the minutes, notice must be given to Democratic Services by 12 
noon on the last working day before the County Council meeting (Monday 8 
February 2016). 
 
For members of the public all non-confidential reports are available on the web 
site (www.surreycc.gov.uk) or on request from Democratic Services. 
 

RECOMMENDATIONS ON POLICY FRAMEWORK DOCUMENTS 

 
 
A CONFIDENT IN SURREY’S  FUTURE, CORPORATE STRATEGY 2016 – 

2021 
 

The Cabinet will be considering Confident in Surrey’s Future, Corporate 
Strategy 2016 – 2021 at its meeting on 2 February 2016. A copy of the Cabinet 
report is attached as an Appendix 1 to this report and the recommendation 
arising from the Cabinet’s meeting will be circulated as a supplementary paper. 

 
 
B ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS FOR SURREY’S COMMUNITY AND 

VOLUNTARY CONTROLLED SCHOOLS AND CO-ORDINATED SCHEMES 
THAT WILL APPLY TO ALL SCHOOLS FOR SEPTEMBER 2017 

 
1. The Cabinet at its meeting on 2 February 2016 will be considering the report on 

the admission arrangements for September 2017 for Surrey’s Community and 
Voluntary Controlled Schools and Co-ordinated Schemes that will apply to all 
schools. The recommendations and reasons for recommendations to be 
considered by Cabinet are attached as Appendix 2 and the recommendations 
arising from the Cabinet’s meeting will be circulated as a supplementary paper. 

 
2. The full report is available as part of 2 February 2016 Cabinet agenda on the 

County Council’s website. 
 
3. This report covers the following areas in relation to school admissions: 
 

 Beacon Hill Primary School (Hindhead) – Recommendation 1 

 Chennestone Primary School (Sunbury-on-Thames) - Recommendation 2 

 Cranleigh CofE Primary School (Cranleigh) – Recommendation 3 

 West Ewell Infant School (Ewell) – Recommendation 4 
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Item 8



 

 

 Start date to primary admissions round – Recommendation 5 

 Published Admission Numbers for other community and voluntary 
controlled schools – Recommendation 6 

 Admission arrangements for which no change is proposed –  
         Recommendation 7 

 Primary and secondary coordinated admission schemes for 2017 – 
Recommendation 8 

 
 

REPORTS FOR INFORMATION / DISCUSSION 

 
A QUARTERLY REPORT ON DECISIONS TAKEN UNDER SPECIAL 

URGENCY ARRANGEMENTS: 1 OCTOBER – 31 DECEMBER 2015 
 
1. The Cabinet is required under the Constitution to report to Council on a 

quarterly basis the details of decisions taken by the Cabinet and Cabinet 
Members under the special urgency arrangements set out in Article 6.05(f) of 
the Constitution.  This occurs where a decision is required on a matter that is 
not contained within the Leader’s Forward Plan (Notice of Decisions), nor 
available 5 clear days before the meeting.  Where a decision on such matters 
could not reasonably be delayed, the agreement of the Chairman of the 
appropriate Scrutiny Board, or in his/her absence the Chairman of the Council, 
must be sought to enable the decision to be made. 

 
There has been one decision during the last quarter, as follows: 
 
SAP Support and Maintenance 
 
(taken by the Cabinet Member for Business Services and Resident Experience 
on 13 October 2015) 
 
Reason for Urgency: 
 
That the decision cannot be reasonably deferred because a decision needed to 
be made by 13 October 2015 due to supplier termination and the ability to 
implement a new solution provider. 

 
 
 

    Mr David Hodge 
        Leader of the Council 

29 January 2016  
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